
 

 

  

 

Dear Mr. Liljelund, dear IFF, 
 
We would like to inform you that due to difficult sport political situation in the Czech 
Republic we would need few more weeks to find out whether we are in a position to get a 
support from the czech government (ministry of education) to organize World floorball 
championship 2016. 
  
That is why we need to wait until we can confirm we are to fulfill all necessary 
requirements and finalize the bid for hosting WFC2016 accordingly. 
  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tomas Frank 
Secretary General 
Czech Floorball Union 

Mr. John Liljelund 
Secretary General 
IFF 
Alakiventie 2, 
00920 Helsinki, Finland 


